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Go to the Next Stage!! 
  
In November 2014, "The Tokai International Psoriasis Summit 2014 (The TIPS 2014 
Tokyo, the President: Dr. OZAWA Akira)" in Tokyo, Japan, followed by "The Asian Summit 
for Psoriasis 2016 (The ASP 2016, the president: Dr. YOUN Jai Il)" in Seoul, Korea and 
"The International Psoriasis Symposium 2018 at The 5th Eastern Asia Dermatology 
Congress (The IPS 2018, the president: Dr. ZHENG Min)" in Kunming, China, were held 
with an extension of the Same spirit in the meeting of "The TIPS 2014". 
 
 In 2019, "The Asian Society for Psoriasis" was established by six countries and regions. 
In 2020, "The 1st Asian Society for Psoriasis 2020 Tokyo" was scheduled to start as its 
first academic conference, but due to the global pandemic of the COVID-19, it was 
postponed to 2021. 
 
 And on the 26th and 27th, 2022, we were able to hold it as "The president: Dr. 
MABUCHI Tomotaka". 
 
 At "The 1st ASP 2022 Tokyo", about 200 participants from 7 countries and regions 
(including online participation), symposium 10 themes, 26 lectures, and 8 posters were 
presented over two days on a wide range of research, case presentations, new 
treatments, and other topics related to psoriasis, and a lively and academic discussion 
took place. 
 In addition, the results of the epidemiological survey of psoriasis in Asia by "the ASP" 
were also summarized, making it an academic conference in which the concept of "the 
ASP", "To Know Others & To Do Something Together," was fully demonstrated. 
 
 And at the end of "The 1st ASP 2022 Tokyo", "The 2nd ASP 2024 Seoul (the President: 
Dr. CHOE Yong Boem)" in Seoul, Korea", and furthermore, "The 3rd ASP Xi'an 2026 (the 
President: Dr. WANG Gang)" in Xi'an, China" has been decided. 
 The activities of "The ASP" have finally started in earnest, and we will proceed to the 
next stage of operation, expansion of participating countries, and development of 
activities. 
 
 We hope that researchers, clinicians, medical professionals, and government officials 
concerned with psoriasis will participate in "The Asian Society for Psoriasis," and look 
forward to your guidance, understanding, and support. 
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